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In Home Learning Website: 

https://lakeridge.rentonschools.

us/for-families/in-home-learning 

 

 

Email:  

Lisa.Schumann@rentonschools.

us 

 

Deeqa.Abdi@rentonschools.us 

 

Dear Families, 

As we close out the third week of staying at 

home, remember to take care of yourselves 

while also taking care of your families.  We are 

taking lots of walks, reading books and watching 

movies and TV shows while staying at home. This 

is of course on top of creating new lessons for our 

students.   

• We hope that you are enjoying the 

activities that we created for you.  We will 

change these out every Friday.     

• Remember that next week is officially 

Spring Break, so next Friday there will not be 

new lessons on the website.   

We hope that your family is doing ok during 

this time and that we will be able to see our 

students in the near future.   

Sincerely, 

Ms. Schumann and Ms. Isaq 

Lakeridge ELL Teachers 
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